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Auburn, NY – NYSCOPBA members from Auburn Correctional Facility visited six area schools
yesterday to donate $1,000 to each school that will be used to buy boots and jackets for
students in need as well as provide financial support to the schools’ food pantries.

The NYSCOPBA members were greeted by school staff and students yesterday to celebrate the
generous donations. Members of NYSCOPBA’s Western Region annually support many local
charities and schools throughout the year, but recognize the need around the holidays is even
greater for families and students who are less fortunate.

“I am extremely proud of our members out of Auburn Correctional Facility who spearheaded
this drive to support six local community schools and students in need. It is our sincere hope
that yesterday’s donations brings a little joy and hope to those less fortunate. Despite the
challenges our members face throughout the year inside our correctional facilities, our
members throughout the Western Region remain committed to supporting our local charities
and schools and the need to give back, especially during the Christmas Holiday.” - Stated Kenny
Gold, NYSCOPBA Western Region Vice President.

(School Donation Photos Attached)








